
New rates from 1 July 2018

From 1 July 2018 new rates—adjusted for Consumers Price Index (CPI)—will come into effect for some Scheme 2
entitlements. These changes do not affect the rates for Scheme 1 entitlements.

Entitlements with adjusted rates from 1 July 2018 are:

Independence Allowance

Lump Sum Compensation for Permanent Impairment

Survivor's Grant

Child Care payments for children of deceased veterans

The minimum payment rate for Weekly Compensation has also been adjusted.

View these new rates on the rates section of our website (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/for-
clients/payments/payment-rates/)
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Updates for clients (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/?tag=20)
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